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To:   The Honorable President and Members of Council 
 
From:   Jake Pawlak 
              Director, Office of Management and Budget 
 
Date:  January 28, 2022 
 
Re:  Pittsburgh Foundation Donation 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
 
As per the City Code Chapter 210: “Acceptance of Gifts to the City” states, the Office of Management and Budget 
would like to inform the City Council that, on January 28, 2022, the Pittsburgh Department of City Planning received 
a donation from the Pittsburgh Foundation for conservation work to the Vietnam Veterans Memorial in the amount 
of TWO THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED NINETY THREE ($2,293.00) dollars.  
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